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ALL INDIA BSNL OFFICERS' ASSOCIATION

CHENNAI TELEPHONES

CIRCLE PRESIDENT             FIN.SECRETARY                CIRCLE SECREATRY
B.GANESAN                           V.GURUMURTHY                    P.UDAYASURIYAN
AIBSNLOA/ChTD / 2013-14 / CGM/ N-32                                       Date: 19-11-2013
To


The Chief General Manager 


BSNL, Chennai Telephones,


78. P.H.Road, Chennai-600 010.

Sub: Rearrangement of Executives in SAG Level -regarding.
Respected Sir,
With great sense of satisfaction we would like to place on record our appreciation to the Chennai Telephones Management under your able leadership for implementing the much needed shuffle at the SAG Level. This decision will make a great headway in improvement of services in all sphere of our activities.
The new GM (NWO-Central) will be able to concentrate much better on a compact Area since his indifferent health condition requires relief from stressful Transmission Field. Similarly we can expect definite improvement in our Transmission Network as well as with respect to the planning activities of CHTD since we hope; both are now in the safe hands with vast experience.

With warm regards,

P.Udaya Suriyan
(CIRCLE SECRETARY)

1. The Sr.General Manager ( HR & ADMN)  BSNL Chennai Telephones
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